

Tower Views

Clinton United Methodist Church July 13, 2016

Coming Up

Sunday, July 17th

8:15—Early Worship

9:30—Sunday School

10:30—Worship

Tuesday, July 19th

6:00—Prayer Team meeting

Monday, July 25th

10:00—Missoula Children's Theatre auditions

Tuesday, July 26 &

Wednesday, July 27th

10:00-2:30—Missoula Practices at the church

Thursday, July 28 &

Friday, July 29

10:00-2:30—Missoula Practices at CHS

Saturday, July 30

3:00 and 5:30 Missoula performs at CHS Performing Arts Center

Missoula Children's Theater is coming soon. This is a marvelous opportunity for students from kindergarten through high school to experience the joy of music and theater. If you have a child, a grandchild, or a neighbor child who is eligible for Missoula, I strongly recommend they come and share in the fun beginning on Monday, July 25.

Missoula Children's Theater is a great example of our willingness as United Methodists to partner with other groups and churches in our community. Missoula has been presented through a partnership with the Clinton Arts Council for 20 years.

Brad

Daily Bible reading & Prayer

SUNDAY: Mark 4: 40--5:8

Jesus, knowing the needs of the people, realized His time away was significant to meeting those needs. How do you balance rest and work?

MONDAY: Mark 9:2-13

Jesus called for a time out retreat. Pray that God will send a signal to us when a time out is critical.

TUESDAY: 1 Kings 19: 1-18

Though not a "vacation", Elijah stumbled on God's presence during his time away. Pray that you will sense God's presence in our "time outs", like Elijah did.

WEDNESDAY: Mark 6: 45-56

Can we find in Jesus, a model for spiritual well-being in this story? Reflect on vs 46.

THURSDAY: Exodus 16:11-30

What did the Hebrew people gain by ignoring God's instruction? Pray that we don't make the same error.

FRIDAY: Exodus 20: 8-11

Pray about why God was so intentional about "Sabbath" time.

SATURDAY: Luke 4: 14-21

Jesus felt the need to be in the synagogue for Sabbath time. Pray that we will have the same conviction

Missoula Children's Theatre

July 25-30 will be Missoula
Children's Theatre week! This year
the kids will be performing
"Sleeping Beauty". Kids who have
finished kindergarten through 2016
seniors are invited to audition at
10:00 am on Monday, July 25th
with practices Monday-Wednesday
at the church and Thursday-Friday
practices and performances at 3:00
and 5:30 on July 30th at the Clinton
High School Performing Arts



Center!
Admission will be \$5.00 for adults and \$3.00 for students.



Do You Have a Heart for Prayer?

Do you have a heart for prayer? Do you have ideas for prayer in the life of our church? If you answered yes to either of these questions, we would love to have you join our Prayer Team. The Prayer Team plans prayer opportunities for the church throughout the year. The next meeting for the Prayer Team will be Tuesday, July 19, at 6 pm.





Prayers
Needed for:
Boann Parks
Wilbur Slocum

Joe Harrelson Sharlene Wirsig Brad Reed
Jane Mautino
Charlie McGoldrick
Rev. Ross Fulton
Connie Briggs
Maxine Evans

Judy Batschelett Kay Thomas Charles and Arlene Portwood Donna Pitts Shirley Stone Rosie Banfield Jill Bernard Tom Drendel Robin Hays Fred McAllister

Prayers also for: US Army Spc Katherine Fulton, deployed to West Africa this month.

Worship Assistants

Greeter 8:15

Heather Willcockson

Ushers 8:15

Larry & Eunice Wright

Nursery 8:15—Anna Zink & Maddi

Song Leader 8:15—Karen Switzer

Continental Breakfast

Seekers Class

Greeters 10:30

Fred & Carolyn McAllister

Penny Barker & Drew Ashley

Gathering Music:

8:15 - Sam Lucas

10:30 – Marnie Bellamy

Children's Sermon

Jennifer Kiely

We're Collecting Stickers



Our church will be hosting the Thank You Card station at the Bright Futures Back-to-School Fair again this year. This booth allows each of the students to create a card to say "Thank You!" to everyone who

supported the Back-to-School Fair. Over the next two weeks, we will be collecting stickers for the students to use on their cards. If you would like to donate stickers, please place them in the box in the Green Room. Thank you for all your support for the kids in our community!

Two New Babies in One Week!

Congratulations to Ashley and Matt Wareham on the birth of their daughter, Aubrie Mae Wareham, born on July 7, 2016. Proud grandparents are Jim and Sandi Cox.



Congratulations to Scott and Brittany Hutcherson on the birth of their son, Wyatt Edward Hutcherson, born on July 8, 2016. Proud grandparents are Bob and Susan Hutcherson and Mark and Annette Anderson, and great grandparents, David Hutcherson, Dinah and Lenny Scott, and Noreen Soma.

Adult Summer Book Review Program

Be a part of the Adult Summer Book Reviews and you could win! Select a book from the library, write a two to three sentence review, and place it in the designated jar in the library. Book reviews will be published in the church bulletins/ newsletters as space permits. A grand prize will be selected after September 22, 2016. Share your thoughts on the library's best books!

<u>Our first review</u> was written by Rob Moore. The title of the book is "The Christmas Miracle of Jonathan Toomey" by Susan Wojciechowski. He writes "the title of this story might seem to indicate that it is a Christmas story, but it is not. The story is one of redemption and of making peace with past demons. Extremely well though out and emotional characters along with beautiful illustrations also make the book seem real. It is a must read story any time of the year".

So check out this book and others in the library. There's plenty of food for your soul there!